


  

Hong Kong, 2nd May 2, 2018 

To whom it concerns 

This is to verify that Chef Christopher Gallaga is an active member in good standing 
and frequent collaborator with The Hong Kong Chefs Association over his long years 
based in Hong Kong. He has been our past treasurer, Vice President, representative to 
many World-chefs Congresses overseas, and an important part of our community in 
Hong Kong.  

Chris has been a respected culinary member of our community, an active entrepreneur 
and mentor to many young chefs. His participation in The HKCA will be missed, but 
certainly we look forward to working with him in future WACS events from his new 
home in the USA. 

Personally I would like to say thank you to my longtime friend Chef Chris for all the 
hard work he did so passionately for us and for the F&B industry, the chefs in Hong 
Kong and across the Asia Pacific. And once again, we appreciate and thank you very 
much for all you have done for us over the years.  

In friendship  

  

Rudolf Muller                                                                         

Honorary member of World chefs (WACS) 

Culinary Competition Committee member (WACS) 

Chairman of the HKICC since 2011 

Former president of the Hong Kong Chef Association 2007 to 2010 

Lifetime member of the HKCA 






























